
From: Stephen Crawford [mailto:stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au]  
Sent: Thursday, 12 April 2018 10:54 AM 
To: AMOD 
Subject: AM2014/231 - review of Horticulture Award 2010 - AWU response to [2018] FWCFB 1405 

 
Dear Award Modernisation Team, 
 
We write in response to the Award Review Full Bench Decision in [2018] FWCFB 1405 and 
specifically in relation to the Horticulture Award 2010.  
 
The AWU’s response to requests from the Full Bench for additional information is: 
 

 Paragraphs [116] to [121] – Casual shift work issue: It appears this issue will shortly be 
resolved via amendments arising from the Casual and Part-time Employment Full Bench 
proceedings. In the unlikely event that this does not eventuate, the AWU reserves its right to 
request that this Full Bench deals with the issue. The AWU will urgently inform the 
Commission in that event; and  
 

 Paragraphs [125] to [127]: Definition of ‘ordinary hourly rate’: The AWU does not oppose the 
amendment proposed by AIG.   

 
Regards, 
 
STEPHEN CRAWFORD    
SENIOR NATIONAL LEGAL OFFICER  
M  +61 425 303 265 | stephen.crawford@nat.awu.net.au 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